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[bookmark: OLE_LINK139][bookmark: OLE_LINK154]To:	Walter Johnston, Chief, Electromagnetic Compatibility Division, FCC
[bookmark: OLE_LINK274]James Miller, Office of Engineering and Technology, FCC
[bookmark: OLE_LINK276]Henning Schulzrinne, Chief Technologist, FCC
VIA ECFS

[bookmark: OLE_LINK191]David Allan, Co-chair, Broadband Forum End to End Architecture Group
Christophe Alter, Broadband Forum Technical Committee Chair

[bookmark: OLE_LINK166]cc:	IETF LMAP mailing list
Paul Nikolich, Chair, IEEE 802 Executive Committee

[bookmark: OLE_LINK30][bookmark: OLE_LINK170][bookmark: OLE_LINK115]Subj:	Progress on IEEE Project P802.16.3 Architecture and Privacy

[bookmark: OLE_LINK298][bookmark: OLE_LINK279]The IEEE 802.16 Working Group (WG) on Broadband Wireless Access would like to update your groups with a status report, following the WG’s Session #83 of 14-17 January, regarding Project P802.16.3 on Mobile Broadband Network Performance Measurements. This follows a previous report of 19 November 2012 (IEEE 802.16-12-0680). 

[bookmark: OLE_LINK294][bookmark: OLE_LINK119][bookmark: OLE_LINK162][bookmark: OLE_LINK194][bookmark: OLE_LINK118]The main accomplishment of Session #83 is an update of working document IEEE 802.16-12-0682-01 on “[Draft] IEEE 802.16.3 Architecture and Requirements for Mobile Broadband Network Performance Measurements.” 

We also reviewed a statement from the Broadband Forum IEEE 802.16-12-0703-00 and have addressed its request for clarification regarding the role and purpose of public and private functional entities. This update became a major aspect of the revision of IEEE 802.16-12-0682-01 (see in particular section 6.2), and we welcome your views on this topic of great importance in the mobile case. 

[bookmark: OLE_LINK181][bookmark: OLE_LINK202]We also welcome your input and we encourage you to provide comments regarding our Architecture and Requirements draft. We draw your attention to the relevant Call for Contributions IEEE 802.16-13-0018. Our next opportunity to respond to formal communication will occur at IEEE 802.16 Session #84 (18-21 March 2013 in Orlando, FL, USA). For information on our future meetings schedules, see http://ieee802.org/16/calendar.html.
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